

CCC Committee Meeting Tues 30th May 2017 8:30pm – 9:20pm

Present

Dave Browne, Kate Dornan, Peter Emery, Ellie Mitchell, Will Smith

Apologies

Aidan Slingsby, Regina Pereira, Jessica Pawson

Next meeting

CCC Committee Meeting Tues 30th May 2017 8:30pm – 9:20pm

Present

Dave Browne, Kate Dornan, Peter Emery, Ellie Mitchell, Will Smith

Apologies

Aidan Slingsby, Regina Pereira, Jessica Pawson

Next meeting

Item	Discussion	Action
Agree items for discussion from the following list and AOB.	Decided to just go through the list and defer any that seem least urgent.	
Record keeping: specialisms, training, spray deck tests	Errors, sharing, backups: carried forward to the next meeting. Meanwhile Kate has been tidying up the duty folder.	
Redesigning the duty folder	The current one needs a bit of a tidy up, to start with.	Kate and Jess
Pete and Dave's second meeting with Hackney counsellor Jon Burke.	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - JB wishes to challenge the basis of what GLL charge us each year. - Is focusing on working with all players of East & West reservoir, including the castle to see how we can work together. - He wishes to meet Russell of BC. Pete is setting this up. - He thinks CCC should consider a monthly membership. - JB is directing us to sources of funding for storage for boat storage at Hackney. Likely to be in the region of £1000. 	
Members joined so far.	Adequate. John said we had 85 a couple of weeks ago	
Subscription by instalment.	Can Hackney support this? Can Regina handle this? What alternative methods can we use? Direct Debits getting cancelled?	Dave to discuss with Regina.
Induction update	In June there will be a refresher course.	Jess

Storage update	<p>Split into acquire / fit / manage?</p> <p>Dave has obtained a quote and recommends we go for a long container – perhaps 30'. This way we could store a K2 and would have room for sea boats / k1's plus a bunch of creek boats or polo boats when trips and competition come round.</p> <p>londonshippingcontainers.co.uk</p> <p>Shipping Container for storage (second hand, good condition, wind and watertight) 1 x 20'x 8'x 8'6H: £1250 / £12 per week 1 x 30'x 8'x 8'6H: £1650 / £15 per week 1 x 30' x8'x 9'6H: £1750 / £20 per week</p> <p>Transport Costs Delivery by hiab to N16: £185.00 each way for hire</p> <p>Optional Accessories Lock box (shroud for padlock): £50.00 Hardened steel Cisa padlock: £45.00 Vents : £25 each Eg £1750 + £350 VAT + £1500 for site prep, paint, fitting, locks, keys = £3600</p> <p>Dave B has role of choosing the container. He thinks it will be £4000, more than initially thought. John thinks that GLL are ok with it but Hackney haven't approved. Hackney think that they have. This needs to be resolved before we can get the container. Lets have a specific meeting for storage. Will will do this, in the next 3 weeks.</p>	Will, Dave to meet again.
K1 initiative	No progress. Pete to follow up	Pete
Slalom update	<p>Russell from BCU has offered to give coaching. We could ask Alan from the club too.</p> <p>Dave B has been spreading the word about our Slalom gates.</p> <p>Jess and Lucy came 1st and 2nd in Kingsland Basin div 4, 20th May.</p>	Ellie to coordinate with Jess
Trips	<p>Alps a 'roaring' success.</p> <p>What's happening with Dave Hill's WW trip</p> <p>Jackie's Norfolk trip – small take-up</p> <p>Surf trip – Danny is very keen, Derek has surf boat, Dave to follow up</p>	Will to follow up with Dave H, Dave B to follow up about Surf
Training	<p>Applications and funding currently on hold, pending word from Russell</p> <p>Regents, Leaside and Laburnun would be interested in Level 1</p> <p>FRST, 6 people. Good fun</p>	Kate to speak to Russell
Publicity - signs and promotion subgroup to be formed	No progress as yet on the pillar banner	

Newsletter	Newsletter now for June. Ellie can pick up from Katie if need be. Instagram account	Will to ask around about Instagram.
British Canoeing "Stronger Together" initiative & our club action plan	We were selected! We are stronger together Russell will help with information about training, Slalom, letters of support. Off the back of this, Russell wants to set up long distance travel routes, give talk about future of coaching. Cllr Jon Burke wants to meet Russell.	
GLL's proposed service level agreement	There's no known contract between GLL and Castle. There should be one. John R GLL sent something through that Cllr Jon Burke says is inappropriate. Let's have a meeting with club members who know more about these things. We believe we need this completed by August if we want to change to a lease agreement with GLL for members use of the facilities.	Pete will catch up with Christine and Paul. Pete will catch up with John.
Under 18 paddling update	Emails gone out to club. Documents are in place and have been approved with John.	
Website	Carried forward to the next meeting	Aiden
Rash vests	Carried forward to the next meeting	Jess
Our Polo tournament May 14th	Considered a good day, it ran smoothly and everyone seemed to enjoy it. Next tournament we should charge castle players. Ellie will discuss these numbers with polo people separately.	
AOB	Open day – no one went. Pete to say yes to Hidden River festival Ellie email John about outdoor clock. Beginner polo tournament – Ellie find date, Dave could speak to Regents. Socialwise – Will organise park quiz. Boozy social too. Encourage yellow bib scheme – need to think more Committee against advertising Regents £300 into to beginner ww How to get some sort of Intermediate ww for people. Dave to speak to Lea Valley.	